
 

 
 
 

 
November 1, 2012 

 
BULLETIN #1272 

 
RE:  STAMPING FEE DECREASE FROM .250% TO .200% Effective JANUARY 1, 2013 

 
 
 

The Surplus Line Association Executive Committee approved a decrease in the stamping fee 
from .250% to .200% effective January 1, 2013.  
 
New and Renewal Business 
All new policies, renewal policies, and extension endorsements with an effective date on or after 
January 1, 2013 will incur a stamping fee of .200%. 
 
Endorsements and Cancellations 
The stamping fee for endorsements, audits, installments or cancellations (excluding extension 
endorsements) will be the same percentage as the inception date of the policy/certificate being 
endorsed. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to call me; Pat McAuley, Data Processing Manager; or 
Vienna Murray, Education Manager, at 415-434-4900. 
   
 

 
      Sincerely, 
 

       
Benjamin J. McKay, J.D., M.P.A. 
Executive Director 


